
 

Worth Primary School, The Street, Worth, Deal, Kent CT14 0DF 

1st April, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

More than anything I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. I never imagined that I would 

be saying a fond farewell during such unprecedented circumstances and I would like to take this 

opportunity to say that I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know you all over the last four 

years at Worth Primary School.  

During this time I have had the pleasure of working with so many fantastic children, staff, 

families and governors and it has been great to see the school move from strength to strength 

which I know will continue in the future. 

 

Thank you to all our families who were able, at very short notice, to organise child care 

arrangements for their children due to the Coronavirus (Covid 19). This has been in line with the 

government guidance we received and it shows how our school community is very much playing 

their part in keeping everyone safe by staying home. 

I hope you are all able to enjoy the extra time and opportunity to be with your children – 

something that if my own children were of school age I would have cherished, as our daily lives 

are always so busy and rushed. If nothing else, this has given many of us the chance to pause 

and reflect and when life returns to ‘normal’, which it will do, we will hopefully look back and be 

thankful. 

 

Even though our school building is currently closed we are still available should anyone’s 

childcare circumstances change or if you have any questions or concerns. Please do not hesitate 

to email secretary@worth.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@worth.kent.sch.uk or 

headteacher@kingsdown-ringwould.kent.sch.uk and we will do all we can to help. 

 

Sending my very best wishes to you all and I am looking forward to hearing all about the 

successes and achievements of Worth Primary School in the future.  

 

Stay safe and take good care of each other, 

Tracey Sandy 

 

Executive Head:  Jo Hygate;   Head of School:  Tracey Sandy 

Telephone 01304 612148 

Website www.worthprimary.co.uk 
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